
11 November 2016 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Important: Safeguarding / Health and Safety Reminders 

 

Visitors Toilets 

 

As a result of a recent safeguarding inspection, we are no longer able to allow parents / carers in to 

school to use the Visitors Toilets during school time.  I apologise for any inconvenience this causes, but 

it is an important safeguarding procedure.   

 

Bad Weather Days 

 

Could I also take this opportunity to remind you that on rainy mornings, the doors will open at 8.45am.  

we are unable to allow children into school before this time as staff are busy preparing resources etc. for 

their lessons.  Children can, of course, come in for ‘Wake Up, Shake Up’ between 8.30am – 8.40am each 

day. 

 

Car Park Hazards 

 

Finally, I have received several complaints regarding cars being parked at the school gates.  Please 

could I remind drivers to ensure the gates are not obstructed at any time in case of emergency and 

please drive slowly and vigilantly in and out of the parking spaces.   

 

I appreciate your co-operation with these important Safeguarding / Health and Safety procedures.   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs C. E. Askwith 

Headteacher  

 

 


